
From: Boyd Buchanan <buchananbuild@charter.net>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:22 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Development Process 
 
ICC Board of Directors, 
 
Changing the code development process for the International Energy Conservation Code from the 
existing governmental consensus process to an ANSI standards development process has become 
necessary and will result in several benefits. 

• Under an ANSI standards development process, balanced representation from all segments of 
the residential construction industry would assure equitable involvement of all stakeholders. 

• It would bring a more standardized, consistent, reasoned approach to the code.   
• It would better assure adherence to the scope of the code.   
• It would afford a more deliberative consideration of cost versus benefit.   
• It would eliminate over-representation by single-issue special interest groups. 

The integrity of the IECC development process has justifiably been challenged and is under scrutiny.  This 
change has become necessary and I urge its adoption. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Boyd Buchanan 

Buchanan Builders 
Pinckney, MI 
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